
Legacy Books are a great way to share a special occasion or achievement with your school.

In honor of your child’s birthday, bar mitzvah/bat mitzvah, special achievement in sports or academics, or to
dedicate a book to a teacher, you can donate a book on behalf of your child to the Newhart Middle School
Library. A bookplate will be placed inside the front cover of the book with your child’s name and occasion plus
your child can be thanked for his/her donation by name on our Legacy Books donation bulletin board.

What a great way to teach our children the importance of books and reading by supporting the library!

Please print legibly:

Child’s Last Name:_________________________________ First Name:______________________

Grade level: ______________________ Email Address: __________________________

Occasion to be celebrated:___________________________________________________________

I would like the librarian to choose.

____ Yes
____ No, I will choose during Registration at Legacy Book Table.

Would you like us to recognize your child for donating a book to the Newhart Middle School Library?

_____ Yes, please recognize my child on the Legacy Books donation bulletin board
_____ No, my child prefers not to be thanked publicly

Parent/Guardian Signature _______________________________________ Date ________________

Fill out the form and check payable to Newhart PTA for $20. Both may be mailed directly to
the school or simply provide the form along with payment (cash, CC, check, Apple Pay) on the day
of registration. Orders can be placed online at newhartmiddleschoolpta.com

Newhart Middle School c/o Legacy Books
25001 Veterans Way
Mission Viejo, CA 92692

If you have any questions about Newhart Middle School Legacy Books, please contact the Newhart PTA Treasurer at
newhart.treasurer@gmail.com


